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OUR VISION 
Lake County citizens enjoy continually improving health and  
quality of life. Healthy, happy, productive workforce which  

provides quality health services. 

OUR MISSION 
Working to prevent disease, promote health,  

and protect our community. 
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Needle Disposal 

To prevent injury, 
illness and pollution, 

used needles or 
“residential sharps”  
should be disposed 
of  carefully by 
placing them in a 
rigid container (hard 
plastic or metal) with a tight fitting lid.  
Liquid Laundry Containers work 
great! 

Reinforce the lid with a heavy-duty 
tape.  Label the Container as “DO 
NOT RECYCLE” and place in the 
bag with your regular weekly trash 
pickup.   

Do not place in your recycle bins. 

                 You can contact the Lake 
                    County General Health 
                    District at 440.350.2543 
                 for more information about 
              needle disposal.      

Needle Disposal 

To prevent injury, 
illness and pollution, 

used needles or 
“residential sharps”  
should be disposed 
of  carefully by 
placing them in a 
rigid container (hard 
plastic or metal) with a tight fitting lid.  
Liquid Laundry Containers work 
great! 

Reinforce the lid with a heavy-duty 
tape.  Label the Container as “DO 
NOT RECYCLE” and place in the 
bag with your regular weekly trash 
pickup.   

Do not place in your recycle bins. 

                 You can contact the Lake 
                    County General Health 
                    District at 440.350.2543 
                 for more information about 
              needle disposal.      

Needle Disposal 

To prevent injury, 
illness and pollution, 

used needles or 
“residential sharps”  
should be disposed 
of  carefully by 
placing them in a 
rigid container (hard 
plastic or metal) with a tight fitting lid.  
Liquid Laundry Containers work 
great! 

Reinforce the lid with a heavy-duty 
tape.  Label the Container as “DO 
NOT RECYCLE” and place in the 
bag with your regular weekly trash 
pickup.   

Do not place in your recycle bins. 

                 You can contact the Lake 
                    County General Health 
                    District at 440.350.2543 
                 for more information about 
              needle disposal.      


